
Pikes Peak Pebble Pups                                                                  steven.veach@gmail.com 
 

 

KIDS DAY at the DINO MUSEUM 

NEEDS YOUR HELP ! 
 

The Pikes Peak Pebble Pups will be working 
at the Rocky Mountain Dinosaur Resource Center 

on December 27th 10 am to 4 pm for their program KIDS DAY. 
 

 
I will be present along with Betty Merchant. We will demonstrate working with 
microscopes, equipment, and fossils.  I need YOUR help to do this.  
 
Here are the shifts you can Volunteer for: 
 
9:30 am to 1 pm 
9:30 am to 4:15 pm (all day) 
1:00 pm to 4:15 pm 
 
If you can volunteer, bring some of your fossils from your collection, photos, 
tools, or other items to show other kids about your hobby. There will be ample 
time to look around the museum and interact with the other presenters. We will 
have a nice time, and this may be the post-Christmas diversion you have been 
looking for.  
 
If you can help me, please send an email telling me this along with your choice 
of shift. 
 
Thanks. 
Steve 

steven.veatch@gmail.com�


